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Dear Parent/Carer, 

I hope this letter finds you and your families safe and well and having enjoyed the Easter 

holidays. It is wonderful to have the children back with us and we are looking forward to term 4 

with them. 

It is with great sadness that I write to inform you that Sandra Mitchell, a member of our catering 

staff, has died. Sandra has worked in the kitchens at Bushes since 2007 and prior to this she was 

a cleaner in the school. Not only was she a valued member of staff, she was kind and caring and 

will be greatly missed. Flowers and our deepest sympathies will be sent to the family on behalf of 

the whole Bushes community. 

I would ask that you keep Sandra’s family in your thoughts and prayers during these most 

difficult of times. 

 

Kindest Regards 

 

 

Craig McCrorie 

Head Teacher 
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